
Buchanan School Presents:

Thursday, December 14, 2017 

1:30pm & 6:30pm

The bells of old Ring-A-Ding Town have stopped ringing. 

Why? Because everyone who lives there has completely lost 

their holiday spirit! When a severe winter storm pounds the 

village with ice, wind and snow, the grumpy citizens are 

reminded how much they need each other. They also 

rediscover how rewarding it can be to share and care for one 

another in the true spirit of the season.

Students have been working hard on our upcoming winter 

concert and we can hardly wait to show our families! 

Performances are on  

Thursday, Dec. 14 at 1:30pm and 6:30pm.  

We ask that students be in their classrooms at 6:10pm on 

the night of the concert.  

The concert will be approximately 45 minutes in length. 

Students are invited to wear their holiday best - any colour 

and style! 

We will also have a dress rehearsal on Wednesday, Dec. 13 

at 1:15 - feel free to attend if you are unable to make it on 

concert day! 


